
Dear Roman,

Thank you very much for your letter and proposal for hosting WRTC in the year 2010. The WRTC Sanctioning 
Committee is very excited about the next WRTC and we hope it will be another greatest ham radio event.

On September 28, 2006 the WRTC SC decided without any objections that the Russian team led by the SRR host 
committee is granted the responsibility of organizing the next WRTC. This is an official announcement and it will 
be properly publicized. With this decision you are invited to begin all necessary preparations for WRTC-2010. 

We are ready to discuss all matters regarding to previous and already written materials. To start the discussion, we 
first would like to point out that WRTC is not an IARU event although an IARU member organization could be an 
event organizer. This means that participation and conducting a WRTC event is not an official IARU matter with 
IARU members participating on an official basis. In many cases IARU representatives and organizations will be part 
of the event but there are also other relevant organizations, clubs and individuals which should be considered an 
integral part of WRTC.

Regarding to your last Overview, we agree to your proposed schedule and are anxiously waiting for coming details. 

Congratulations and we wish you good work!

73, Tine Brajnik S5ØA
Chairman WRTC SC


